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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


January 2023                                            
Dear Parents/Guardians,
I hope you all enjoyed the Christmas break with your families and managed to avoid the worst of the nasty bugs that still seem to be circulating.

The children all seem well settled back into school and it was nice to see them enjoying the Chinese New Year assembly earlier this week. Next week the children in Miss Butler’s class are going to Broughton Moor School to take part in some more Chinese New Year activities with children from other local schools. Mrs Stephenson’s class will also be out and about visiting the fire station in Workington. Children in Class 2 will be visiting Tullie House at the start of next month, as part of their history topic on the Ancient Egyptians. You should receive separate letters about these visits, but if you do not please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 

I am sure you are all aware that the teaching unions have voted for strike action, but I am happy to inform you that our school will be open as normal and all staff will be in school as usual.

The library bus will be visiting school on Thursday 26th January.

On Friday 3rd February children in Class 2 and 3 will be taking part in a water workshop in school; this is run by staff from United Utilities.
Please see below the list of dates for this term.
Kind Regards,
Amanda Pitcher
	Dates for Your Diary


Friday 17th                                                                  Break for Half Term at end of day

Monday 27th February                                                School Re-opens
Thursday 2nd March                                                    World Book Day                                                

